THE MUNICIPAL

UNIVERSITY OF WICHITA
WICHITA, KANSAS

November 4, 1940

Mr. Forrest C, Allen
Varsity DBasketball Coach
University of Xansas
Lawrence, Lansas

Dear Phog:

Thank you very much for your
letter of October 50 relative to
the change in our basketball game
here in Wichita.

We have set the date for the
night of February 3. The contract
will be forwarded soon.

Sincerely m

A.J. Ge
Director of Athletics
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